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This Issues/Programs Report for the 4™ Quarter 2018 was
prepared in advance of the January 10, 2019 deadline but,
because of the federal government shutdown on January 3, 2019
Maine Public was unable to upload the report to the FCC
online public file system. The report is being uploaded to the
online file following the end of the shutdown.

Sincerely,

Jetfrey Mahaney
Chief Technology Office
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